
William J. Miller Engineers, Inc.         November 15, 2023 

Addendum No. 1 
Acequia de Chamisal y Ojito 

Divider Structure Project 
  

This addendum, effective November 15, 2023, is issued to reflect the following changes 

to the contract documents dated January 23, 2023. This documentation shall become a 

part of the Contract Documents. 

1. The sign-in sheet for the November 14, 2023, mandatory pre-bid meeting is 

attached. 

2. The project site is located on private land and is not subjected to a Forest Service 

Special Use Permit. Access to the site is from Old Trampas Road. 

3. Vegetation cleared from the site and excess earthfill may be disposed of on site.  

Broken concrete must be removed from the site and disposed of at an offsite 

location.  

4. Gates to be installed on the Acequia divider structure will be furnished by the 

owner. Contractor shall coordinate with Acequia to receive gates for installation 

on the proposed structure. 




